
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

Margaret A. Martin, Director of Client Services 
Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson, LLP 
October 16, 2018 

Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson Welcomes 
New Associate Philip Giorlando 

New Orleans, LA-Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson, L.L.P. (BSW) is pleased to announce that Philip Giorlando 
will be joining the New Orleans office as an Associate in the Labor & Employment practice group. Philip 
received his Juris Doctor from Paul M. Hebert Law Center, in May 2018. He received his Bachelor of 
Science in Accounting from Louisiana State University in May 2015.  

BSW was founded in Baton Rouge in 1928. Today, BSW is a multi-specialty law firm with more than 70 
attorneys serving the legal and business needs of people and companies throughout Louisiana. The firm 
has offices in Baton Rouge, New Orleans and Monroe. For more information, please contact Margaret A. 
Martin, 225-376-3640. 
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